
From: Grant Wehrli > 
Date: February 11 , 2016 at 10:47:00 AM CST 
To: fmautino@auditor.illinois.gov 
Subject: Letter followup 

Auditor General Mautino, 

Thank you for your correspondence and subsequent phone conversation. The attached 
letter responds to your request for additional time. 

Please do not hesitate to call should you have any questions. 

Regards, 

Grant 

Grant Wehrli 
State Representative 41 st District 
(630) 696-4160 
55 South Main Street Suite 383 
Naperville, IL 60540 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication is 
confidential, may be attorney-client privileged or attorney work product, may constitute 
inside information or internal deliberative staff communication, and is intended only for 
the use of the addressee. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this 
communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return e­
mail and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. 
Receipt by an unintended recipient does not waive attorney client privilege, attorney 
work product privilege, or any other exemption from disclosure. 
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